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Principal’s Report 

Hi Everyone 

Students have returned to onsite learning and the feeling at school is one of calm focus. Students have 

mostly settled back into live schooling and we are feeling a little more like normal here on-site. Although, 

to be fair, normal has taken on a new meaning over the last little while. 

In our future are things like school camp which is up on QKR at the moment. We are currently asking for 

deposits. A further reminder will be sent out later this term. Should camp be cancelled, obviously, fami-

lies will be refunded all money they have paid for camp. Currently, if camp happened tomorrow, Bolinda 

students would go, regardless of where they live. 

Our parent opinion survey closes very soon, I believe it is early next week. If you have not given your 

feedback please do so ASAP. We will be using the data as our school undergoes it’s four yearly review in 

term 4 this year.  

We are in our planning stages for the Funfields excur-

sion later this year. We have received feedback about 

past experiences and we are putting measures in place 

to make this a success in 2021 (COVID dependent). If 

you have any feedback about this excursion, please let 

me know soon. The students are really looking forward 

to it and really want it to go ahead. 

We are receiving delivery of our logs for the sensory 

garden this afternoon. Students will be able to play on 

them while we wait for restrictions to lift enough to al-

low our working bee. I would like to thank Heath Brown 

who has changed his plans on multiple dates as the restrictions have flip flopped. Heath is helping us with 

the earthmoving equipment to make this day a success. I keep telling myself that it will be worth waiting 

for. It definitely will be. 

Finally, please know that our yard is supervised from 

8:45am-9:00am each morning and from 3:30pm-3:45pm 

each afternoon. Please ensure that students are not left at 

school outside of these times. We will make contact with 

families to give them a friendly reminder if this happens.  

Enrolments for 2022 are now welcomed. We have a strong 

number of new preps for next year for Miss Rapetti and new 

enquires every couple of days. Please get your forms in to 

secure your place and spread the word about what a won-

derful little school we have. We are very lucky. 

Have a wonderful weekend in the sunshine and make the 

most of those walks if you are one of our Sunbury constitu-

ents.  

Jayden. 


